WILLIAM B. CASTLE, M.D. BOSTON CITY HOSPITAL BOSTON 18, MASSACHUSETTS

DIRECTOR, THORNDIKE MEMORIAL LABORATORY AND SECOND AND FOURTH MEDICAL SERVICES PROFESSOR OF MEDICINE, HARVARD UNIVERSITY

APPOINTMENTS
TELEPHONE KENMORE 6-8600

March 2, 1953

Dr. Alberto Hurtado Facultad de Medicina Catedra dr Fisiopatologia Lima, Peru

Dear Dr. Hurtado:

There will be no difficulty in arranging for a round-table discussion on the polycythemia of high titudes because the particular date that I suggested conflicted with one of the Dunham lectures. May I suggest either Wednesday, April 22 or Friday, April 24 at 4 p.m. as a suitable time for the discussion. Just let me know which of these you prefer so that we can plan for it in advance.

Looking forward to the pleasure of having you with us in Boston in the near future.

Sincerely yours,

William B. Castle, M. D.

WBC: aem